
From: Casey, Patricia A. <Patricia.Casey@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 4:04 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Attached Image 
 
I just wanted to confirm that I did attend the McCormack Foundation Executive Fellows Program; Special 
Session Childhood Trauma on 22-24 Jan 2020. 
Thank you! 
 
Patty Casey 
Commander Youth Investigations 
Bureau of Detectives 
Chicago Police Department 
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